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Ben Eveleigh - RailCorp Submission - Exhibition of Revised Environmental Assessment for
Graythwaite Concept Plan (MP10_0149) and Stage 1 Project Application (MP10_0150)
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From: "McKellar, Kelly" <Kelly.McKellar@railcorp.nsw.gov.au>

To: "'ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au" <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 12/9/2011 11:14 AM _

Subject: RailCorp Submission - Exhibition of Revised Environmental Assessment for Graythwaite
Concept Plan (MP10_0149) and Stage 1 Project Application (MP10_0150)

ATIN: Ben Eveleigh

Dear Sir/Madam,

Exhibition of Revised Environmental Assessment for Graythwaite Concept Plan (MP10_0149) and
Stage 1 Project Application (MP10_0150)

I refer to the Department of Planning & Infrastructure's letter dated 2 November 2011 regarding the
proposed development above.

Rail Corporation of New South Wales (RailCorp) has review the proposal above and has no
comments on the application based on the documentation provided. However, RailCorp will want
to comment on the future stages of this development when they are submitted and exhibited by

the Department of Planning & Infrastructure.

Plec.se contact me if you have any queries.

Regards, |

Kelly McKellar | Assistant Town Planner

Commercial Services Group | Property Division | RailCorp

Level 21, 477 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000 | PO Box K349, Haymarket NSW 1238
p: 02 8922 4062 | f: 02 8922 4890 | e: Kelly.McKellar@railcorp.nsw.gov.au
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